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Olivia Glantz

From: Wblitz <wblitz@aol.com>

Sent: Monday, April 08, 2019 4:20 PM

To: Olivia Glantz

Subject: Testimony on 18-125034-LD & 18-125-035 - ZO

Olivia,  
 

I understand that comments regarding the above matters are due on or before April 10, 2019.  
 

Pleas accept this communication as to my concerns/objections to the proposal(s): 
    (1) A safe, orderly and efficient circulation of traffic through the neighborhood, subdivision including 
Salem Heights Ave. S. is problematic. 
    (2) Use of Salem Heights Ave S. is a "collector street" already overburdened with vehicular traffic 
coupled with no sidewalks or bike lanes. Pedestrian on Salem Heights Ave S is dangerous if not 
potential life threatening as individuals are forced to walk in the street. 
    (3) Salem Heights Ave S with the proposed new additional 33-34 residences will experience a 
noticeable increase in vehicles when as a practical matter many if not most of the residences will be 
occupied by more than one individual and more than one car per residence. 
    (4) Concerning storm water run off it would be appreciated if permeable street and sidewalk 
material would be used to lessen the amount or runoff and impact on storm water collectors. 
 

Please put this position paper into the record for the April 10th as objection to the 500 to 600 Block 
subdivision. 
 

Thank you! 
 

Respectfully, William "Bill" Blitz 

664 Salem Heights Ave. S 

 
 


